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Sent September 2021 - Dietitians Australia wrote to Professor Sarah McNaughton to
congratulate her on her appointment as Chair of the National Health and Medical Research

Council (NHMRC) expert steering committee for the Australian Dietary Guidelines review.
Letter excerpt

Congratulations on your appointment as Chair of the NHMRC expert steering committee for
the Australian Dietary Guidelines review. It is wonderful to see the broad experience of
dietitians and researchers on the committee. Please extend our congratulations to the other

members of the group.

As you likely know, Dietitians Australia was heavily involved in the last review of the Dietary
Guidelines, and we have a great interest in the current review. We would like to offer the

expertise of our membership to you as you embark on this mammoth task.

For more read the full letter.
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